
 MARCH 2014 
 

 
 
 
Ladies night 
 
Wednesday 12 March from 6pm – Courts 4 & 5 
All grades welcome. 
Kaye is available for coaching tips 
Come along, have a hit and then nibbles and drinks in the bar. 
 
 
 

WORKING BEE – SUNDAY 16 March 
 9am start 
Jobs: 

• Guttering cleared of leaves. 
• Court 2 top louvres need repairing 
• Gate on the deck needs re attaching. 
• The club will be hiring a rug doctor and the carpets around the courts 

need cleaning. 
• Ceiling needs re gibbing – if anyone feels equal to this job, please let us 

know and we will order in the gib and appropriate materials. 
• General wipe around, rubbish pick up outside, sweeping etc. 

 
Please let’s have a good turn out – working bee attendance attracts a sub credit 
of $20 
 



 
 
 
SUBS NIGHT – Thursday 27 March – also Club Night 
From 5.30pm 
 
Remember that subs are due 1st April, these can be paid by A/P, direct credit, eft 
pos and cash. The club does not have credit card facilities. Please notify us if you 
have a change of address or new contact details or you are not re joining or 
want to change your type of membership. It all helps to keep our member 
database up to date and ensures you don’t receive the wrong sub invoice. 
 
 
Our first tournament- the KP B Grade will be the 9 – 11 May. We are still looking 
for sponsorship for this. If you can help in any way please contact the club. The 
sponsorship amount required is $2500 and can be made up of several sponsors. 
The club is always interested in obtaining new sponsorship – if you or your 
company is interested in sponsoring this great club in some way and you would 
like to discuss a sponsorship package – please contact Jane Gadsby, Karen 
Hardy, Mat Henderson, Sylvia or Caroline  
 
Junior Development  squads 
A coaching day will be held Sunday 23rd March from 9.30am at KP for 
all interested juniors – they don’t have to be highly graded just keen! 
These squads are to promote the game, encourage and coach juniors 
into more competitive squash with the aim towards rep play in all age 
groups. 
 

 
 
 
Central Doubles 
Stratford Club – 14 – 15th March  
For competitive doubles players and also a social grade for those of you wanting 
to play for fun! 
Entry list on the notice board or email me your entries 
 



Just a couple of house keeping reminders: 
If you take your drinks out around the courts and change rooms, 
please return the empties to the bar and glasses to the glass washer. 
Don’t forget we recycle our cardboard, glass, plastics and paper. This 
can go into the blue waste management bins outside on the side 
deck. 
If you make an error while using the till, please note the error in the 
bar diary. 
 
Court Bookings – if you make a booking online and then can’t 
make the game, please cancel your booking – it’s really 
helpful for all other members waiting to get a game. 
 
SPONSORS 
We are very fortunate to have the support of so many generous 
sponsors. Please support them (see logos in this newsletter) – it’s a 
way to thank them for the support they give to the KP Squash Club.     
 
                                                    

 
                                                                 

   

  
 

            

           
 

 


